
 

 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

NEEDED! 
We are looking for NEW members to join 

our Pre-School Committee.  

This can be Mummies, Daddies, 

Grandparents, Aunts and Uncles of 

children who attend Pre-School 

Without Committee Members 

Hemingbrough Pre-School cannot open 

and run sessions. 

Can you give up 2 hours a month? 

Would you like to make a difference to 

your local Pre-School? 

We would love to hear from you either 

through our website page or speaking to a 

member of Pre-school Staff. 

 


